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Statement For immediate release

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO SA CONSTITUTION
SINGAPORE, 12 JULY 2020 – The Singapore Athletic Association (SAA) has been undergoing regular revisions and reforms to its Constitution over the past decade. Such amendments, by SAA is part of the association’s constant endeavour to refine its governance, tighten its processes, and fine-tune its policies, thus aligning SAA with the guidelines of SportSG.

In March 2020, as part of its ongoing support for National Sports Associations (NSAs), Sport Singapore shared sample model clauses and the corresponding Mandatory Governance Principles (MGPN) to all sporting bodies. The SAA MC then determined to revise our Constitution, so as to align itself with the best practices as recommended by the national sports governing body, the requirements of Registry of Societies (ROS) as well as the Commissioner of Charities (CoC). Most of the proposed amendments are made in accordance to these guidelines.

The various amendments have been debated and reviewed rigorously among our MC and Sport Singapore. This is done not only to ensure compliance and consistency of governance, but also to ensure relevance to the best interests of our stakeholders and members. 

In compliance with our Constitution, these proposed amendments will be put to our Affiliate members, to better understand and where possible, make further adjustments to improve on the amendments. The Extraordinary General Meeting is the exact platform to work together to attain this purpose.


For further information and RSVP, please contact SAA at:
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